
 

 

THREE WAY CONVERSATIONS 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

We will be inviting you and your child to 

meet with your class teacher in a ‘Three 

Way Conversation’ week 9 of this school 

term on the 8th and 9th of September to 

discuss your child’s academic progress 

and next learning steps.    

 

At these meetings we encourage our 

students to be ‘Active Learners” and 

participate in these conversations to 

strengthen their ownership of learning.   

 

At The Willows State School we use the 

5 Question Model to guide our teaching 

and learning.  Students are regularly 

asked these so that we can monitor the 

learning in the classroom.  Teachers 

reflect on these questions regularly to inform their next teaching steps.  We ask that parents also reflect on these 

questions to enable them to best support their students.  
 

All “Three Way Conversations” will be held in classrooms and letters will be sent home in the next few weeks giving you 

information regarding bookings.    

 

 

 

 


